
 

 

Padgate Academy 
Insall Road, Warrington WA2 0LN 

 

Telephone: 01925 822 632   
E-mail: info@padgateacademy.co.uk 

 

Principal: Mrs M Barclay Bsc (Hons) NPQH 
 

  
 

 

2nd December 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Community Christmas Markets - Monday 16th December 

We are incredibly excited to host our first Community Christmas Markets, which will see our school 
transformed into a Winter Wonderland on Monday 16th December, from 5:00pm until 7:00pm. 

We would like to welcome parents, carers, families and all members of the community to join in the festive 
fun.  Everybody is welcome to this free event. 

Please spread the word throughout our Padgate Community.  All proceeds will be donated to The 
Clatterbridge Cancer Charity. 

As your child is participating in the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award, I see this as a fantastic opportunity 
to get involved with the local community.  Therefore, I am offering the opportunity for your child to help out 
in the evening from 5.00pm – 7.00pm, manning the stalls.  I will also be volunteering on the evening. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
    

 
Mr A. Schreiber-Spiers      
Duke of Edinburgh Supervisor 
Qualifies Lowland Leader (LL) 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please return the attached slip to Mr Schreiber in N14 by Monday 9th December 
 
 
Name:  _______________________ Form Group:  _____ would like to volunteer in the Community 
Christmas Markets evening. 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer):                 
 

Name of Parent:                       
 

Date:  


